
From: Khosrowjah, Sepideh
Sent: 12/2/2013 6:52:30 PM

Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7)To:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Re: PD on MobileHome Parks 

The ALJ said after thanksgiving. I will check in with her.

Sent from my Verizon Wireless 4G LTE Smartphone

------- Original message--------
From: "Cherry, Brian K" <BKC7@pge.com>
Date: 12/02/2013 11:21 AM (GMT-08:00)
To: "Khosrowjah, Sepideh" <sepideh.khosrowjah@cpuc.ca.gov> 
Subject: PD on MobileHome Parks

A PD in the works any time soon ?

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
To learn more, please visit http://www.pqe.com/about/companv/privacy/customer/
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